
 
On behalf of Oasis Fellowship Roscrea, we ask for freedom of speech to remain in our country, 
which is essential to a free ,open & tolerant society...To introduce a new censorship law 
disguised as a law against hate speech would be very unfair & unjust to the people of this 
country & we would foresee disastrous consequences for our country ...we ask for this 
censorship law to be withdrawn & people's right to free speech to continue in our country,  
 
Many thanks,  
Yours Sincerely,  
Alma Mather  


